
From: Dhar Patel  

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 5:47 PM 

To: Planning  

Cc: frognal lane kanda consulting 

Subject: 2024/1122/P Frognal Lane 

 

Good evening Camden,  

 

I am writing in support of the above planning application for the garages at 

Frognal Lane.  

 

I have been sent the information from a neighbour and am pleased to see the 

eyesore garages are going to be removed.  

 

Please keep me informed of progress with this application.  

 

Thanks 

 

Dhar Patel 

 

 

 

 

 


